
 

 

Remuera Primary School 
 

Class Placement 2022 

Teacher: Emilie Gleeson  

Email: emilieg@rps.school.nz  

Classroom: 5A 

Year Level: 1 

First week: In the first few weeks, we will be doing lots of “getting to know you” activities. I am looking 

forward to learning about the different families and cultures in the class. It would be lovely to have 

some family photos for these activities. Please send them to me via email or bring them to class. 

School starts on Thursday 3rd February, at 8:55am. Please be at school by no later than 8:45am. You 

can report directly to our class. 

Stationery:   

Your stationery will be prepared for you and will be delivered to your classroom once payment has 

been received. Donation and School Activity notices are attached to this email.  A copy is available 

from the Office. You will also require a hat, water bottle, and sunblock.  

Your teacher 

My name is Emilie Gleeson and I am so looking forward to meeting you all in Year 1 this year! Year 1 is 

a very special year where we make lots of new friends and have a lot of fun. 

 

A few facts about me 

● I grew up in Ireland, in a place called County Kildare. After 7 years of teaching in Ireland, I 

decided to move to New Zealand. This will be my third year teaching Year 1 at RPS. 

● Year 1 is my favourite year to teach as it is very special to share your first year of primary school 

with you! We will have a lot of fun and make lots of memories together this year!  

● I grew up speaking three languages at home - English, French and Irish. My mum was born in 

France and I felt very lucky to spend my summers with my French family. 

● I have a dog at home called Charlie who is very special to me. He is 17 years old, which is 119 

in dog years! He is a very friendly dog who loves to have fun and go swimming. 

 

I am so excited to meet you and to welcome you to our school! 

Ms. Gleeson   

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Charlie and I. This year I visited the most 

northerly point of New Zealand – 

Cape Reinga. 
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